[This unsigned “King's Project for Alabama” document was extracted from “The Story of
Selma: the Other Side of the Coin” a pro-segregation, anti-voting-rights pamphlet published
in April of 1965 by the Dallas County Alabama Chamber of Commerce to smear and oppose
SCLS's Selma Voting Rights Campaign. It purports to be a retyped version of an SCLC
planning document from sometime in 1964 but its provenance is uncertain.

However, it was not unusual for SCLC leaders to put thoughts to paper as part of a planning
process. It's possible that some of the ideas and concepts in this paper later influenced the
1965 Selma Voting Rights Campaign and March to Montgomery.]











